AMERICAN PHILOSOPHICAL SOCIETY

held at Philadelphia
for Promoting Useful Knowledge

104 South Fifth Street
Philadelphia 6, Pa.

June 7, 1955

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Penna.

Dear Professor Mora:

The Committee on Research of the
American Philosophical Society has voted not
to make the grant-in-aid for either of your
projects submitted.

Regretting this reply to your request,

I am
Sincerely yours,
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L. P. Eisenhart
Executive Officer
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